
Hi Everyone! 
 
The 2018 Program portal for Business Choice has been deployed to production. While this has been turned off from view until the program start 
on January 3rd, there are a couple of enhancements we were able to add right away to the 2017 Program portal. 
 
1. Part Lookup Tool and Submit Claim tab now recognize the last 8 digits of a VIN 
Entering the last 8 digits of a VIN will generate a search, and display the full VIN(s) in a drop down. Select the desired VIN by using the ‘Tab’ and 
‘Enter’ keys. A fix for selecting by clicking with your mouse is coming soon. 
 

 
 
2. Part Lookup Tool now features a Search by Part Number, Superseding/Discontinued parts, and an Estimated Install Time 
The list of accessories displayed in the tool is now exactly the same as the list displayed on the Submit Claim  tab. This should hopefully drive 
dealers to use the tool to search and validate parts versus attempting to submit a claim to view superseded or discontinued parts. We’ve also 
added the install time from AIC as a reference. This will NOT be added to the claim total amount for incentive reimbursement. 
 



 
 
 
3. Dealers can download PDF estimates for their customer and parts department on the Part Lookup Tool             
New to this tool is the option to enter in an ‘Hourly Labor Rate for Installation Estimate’. This labor rate and the Estimated Install Time are 
calculated together for reference in the new ‘Customer Estimate’ and ‘Parts Estimate’ buttons. These buttons download PDF’s with a list of the 
selected parts, and can be printed for the dealership’s parts department or emailed to a customer when deciding on accessories. 
 

 
 



 
 
 


